Report from Nominating Committee
1/28/23

This year, Nominating Committee has the duty of presenting nominees to represent BYM at the FUM triennial to be held in July in Nakuru, Kenya.  We have a slate of nine nominees, which is the number we arrived at using FUM’s formula. We are nominating these F/friends and asking to waive a second reading due to the timing of the Triennial and the advance planning time that reps will need.

As is customary, we are nominating our Presiding Clerk and General Secretary. We are also nominating the three Friends currently serving as BYM reps to the FUM Board. We are also nominating several Kenyan Friends and Friends of African descent who are active in BYM.
  
Steph Bean, BYM
Georgia Fuller, Langley Hill (FUM Board rep)
Sarah Gillooly, BYM
Paul Isayi, Stony Run
Damaris Kifude, Stony Run (FUM Board rep)
Chester McCoy, Adelphi
Bartholomew Miheso, Adelphi
Ann Riggs, Annapolis (FUM Board rep)
Michael Wallace, Bethesda


Nominating Committee also has a couple of committee resignations to report for the record:

Mari Schimmer from Advancement and Outreach
Tronette Anochie from Growing Diverse Leadership


